
PROPOSED PUKENUI SCENIC WALKWAY



VISION
Although the walkway will be widely used by residents I am 
wanting feature boardwalks that will bring tourists to Te 
Hiku, a must do for visitors to the Far North.

The goal is to reduce the number of overstayers in Paihia.

They will want to come futher north to go to Cape Reinga 
using our local companies and staying longer in Te Hiku to 
experience our worldclass coastal walkways.

The Pukenui boardwalk would start at the commercial wharf, 
run along the cliff face following the harbour channel to end 
at the Lambs Bridge reserve.

There would be an extended deck/area for anglers to fish at 
one or two positions along the boardwalk. 

Long term plan would be to link the coastal walk with 
Arethusa Reserve Lamb Road this would be approximately 
1.5hr walk.

The boardwalk needs to be wide enough for runners to pass 
pedestrians.

The structure would help with any future errosion of the 
cliff/hill sides.

The construction of the walkway will bring huge economic 
benefits including job opportunities to our communities.
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As below a retaining wall will reduce future erosion of the environment.
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